## **Glen Ellyn Public Works Department**

## **Interoffice Memorandum**

to: Members of the Capital Improvements Commission

from: Bob Minix, Professional Engineer

**Subject:** May 2011 CIC Meeting – Notice of Meeting Cancellation

date: May 6, 2011

The May 2011 meeting of the Glen Ellyn Capital Improvements Commission has been cancelled. The next meeting of the CIC is scheduled for June 14, 2011.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 630-547-5514 or bobm@glenellyn.org.

cc: Jeff Perrigo, Interim Public Works Director

Patti Underhill, Administrative Service Coordinator

Phil Hartweg, Trustee Liaison Karen Blake, Recording Secretary